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Docket No. 50-410

t UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIO

REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

FP 23 ]@9

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. G. K. Rhode

Vice President
System Project Management

300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Bulletin 79-05B is forwarded to you for information.

No written response is required. We have also enclosed copies of recom-

mendations of the ACRS to the Commission for your information. If you

desire additional information regarding this matter, please contact this

oftice.

Sincerely,

Boyce H. Grier
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Bulletin No. 79-05B

with Enclosure
2. ACRS Recommendations to the

Commission dated April 18, 1979
and April 20, 1979 (Typed Copy)

cc w/encls:
Eugene B. Thomas, Jr., Esquire
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